
Chairs About Town
A Fundraiser for the 

People to People Leadership Forum

A variety of chairs and other pieces decorated 
by local artists from Meriden, Plainfield, and Cornish.

A Silent Auction will be held at the 
Plainfield Town Hall,

Saturday, November 13th, 2010
1pm - 5pm

All money raised will help send five Plainfield Elementary students
 from the 6th Grade to Washington, DC to participate in the Forum.

Please come out and show your support.

Silent Auction begins at 1pm and bids close at 5pm

Refreshments will be served

For more information, contact:
Cheyenne Chellis @ 603-469-3469 


